
 November Newsletter 
Ms. Evyn’s Class 

 
Announcements 

★ Yearbook pictures will 
be on November 7th. 

★ November 12th will be a 
half day for homecoming. 
Go Raiders.  

★ Fall Book fair will be 
November 14th in the 
library from 8am to 4pm. 
Feel free to stop by 
anytime.  

 
Reading with  
your Child 

Reading is a 
very big step in 
the learning 
process. Please 
make sure you 
are reading 
every night with 
your child so 
that they can 
become fluent 

readers!If you need books to 
read with your child, contact 
me and I will send a book 
home with your child every 
day.  
 
 

 
 

The Season for Sniffles 
Flu Season is officially 

here. I always like to have 
extra clorox wipes, tissues, 

and germ x on hand. Any 
supplies would be greatly 

appreciated!Also, Please send 
your child to school with a 
jacket, and be aware of how 
they’re feeling! We want 
everyone to stay healthy!  

 
 

November Birthdays 
 

Samantha: November 8th 
Molly: November 16th 
John: November 23rd 

  
Thanksgiving Party 

On November 22nd, I 
will be having a 
Thanksgiving Party 
just for my students 
and their families. 
Please message me if 
you and your student 
will be attending, so I know 
how much food to have 
prepared. Have a blessed 
Thanksgiving!  
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